
 
 

 
 

 

The Board has been informed by the Shore Armoring Committee that our shore armoring permit 
has been rejected by the Washington State Dept of Ecology.  The Board is disappointed with the 
state’s final decision.  

We thank the Shore Armoring chair, Ed Delahanty and his entire volunteer team for their 
tireless dedication, perseverance and extraordinary efforts during the past few years on this 
voter approved project. 

We are researching and will consider several alternative options.  The options will be presented 
to members at the January ACBC Annual Meeting for discussion.  Revisions to the original plan 
may require member approval.  Your Board has not given up in the pursuit of protecting our 
most valuable community recreational assets! 

Regards, 

ACBC Board of Directors 

P.O. Box 366 
Coupeville, WA 98239 
ACBC-Whidbey.org 
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